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Sample of artwork by Kerri Mommer 
 
Kerri Mommer’s “PUSHBACK: Trees in the Anthropocene” Exhibit 
Now at South Suburban College’s Thiel Gallery 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL–The Art & Design Department of South Suburban College (SSC) is pleased 
to present an exhibition entitled “PUSHBACK: Trees in the Anthropocene” by artist Kerri 
Mommer, on display in the Dorothea Thiel Gallery from March 10 to April 18, 2023, with an 
artist Reception on April 18 at 2:30 p.m. Mommer lives in Northwest Indiana and works in 
Chicago. 
 
The Dorothea Thiel Gallery is on the fourth floor and is open Monday through Friday from 9:00 
a.m. – 4:00 p.m. The galleries are closed on weekends and holidays. The galleries are supported 
in part by the SSC Foundation. SSC is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, 
Illinois. For more information, please email Eric Tucker, Art & Design Department 
Coordinator,  at etucker@ssc.edu or call (708) 596-2000, ext. 2300.  
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